Bob Drews <bob.drews@arapahoewarriors.org>

Letter of resignation
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Michelle Rawson <michelle.rawson@arapahoewarriors.org> Mon, Mar 11, 2024 at 1:38 PM
To: Bob Drews <bob.drews@arapahoewarriors.org>, Rudy Perez <rudy.perez@arapahoewarriors.org>

Dear Mr. Drews, Mr. Perez, and Board,

I am writing to formally tender my resignation as Arapahoe Public School's Junior High Speech, 10th, 11th, and 12th grade
English Language Arts teacher effective at the end of the 2023/24 school year.

Although | am passionate about providing learning opportunities for students, my desire to be more present for my children is
greater.

| want to thank each of you for the opportunity to have taught here at AHPS. | wish nothing but the best to the staff and
students.

Sincerely,

Michelle Rawson



